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My name is Nancy Sainburg and I am the owner of The Enchanted Garden LLC. We have been in 
business in the Maryland and DC area for over 30 years. 
 
In the Spring of 2016 we converted all our gas powered blowers to electric battery operated 
equipment. The transition was easy as the blowers provided as much power as the gas blowers 
with less than half the noise. 
 
The additional benefit for us and our workers was how much healthier this was for them. They 
had much less time off the job due to respiratory ailments and said they overall have felt so 
much better since we made the switch. 
 
We find that our clients are also happy not to have the noise and smell of the old gas blowers as 
well as supporting a more healthy work environment for our team. 
 
We have found that in the six years since we converted the quality and range of battery 
equipment has improved. We would encourage all landscapers and homeowners to make the 
switch and we fully support HB0934. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Nancy Sainburg 
The Enchanted Garden LLC 
enchantedgarden@mac.com 
www.enchantedgardendc.com 
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